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Gen. A. R. Luedecke, Exeec, Secy., MLC. February 1, 1950
Roy B. Snapp, Secretary to the Commission
JCS 1998/13

SYMBOL: GMSC:RBS

1. Reference 1s made to your memorandum of January 23, 1950
in which the MLC requests the views of the Atomic Energy Commission
on certaln aspects of JCS 1998/13, January 7, 1950,

2, It would be appreciated if eight (8) additional coples
of JCS 1998/13 could be made available for the Commission's use, at
least three (3) of these would need to be retailned.

3. Inasmuch as the stenclls already exist iIn the subject
paper, and at least GG coples have been made, 1t may be posslble
for you to furnish the addlitional coples out of present stockplles
or to arrange for an additional run., Ve would be happy, of course,
to run coples of the paper in our own facilitles if you can obtaln
loan of the stencils,

4, In the past we have reproduced JCS papers forwarded to
the Commission for comment or action in our own facilities,but Iin
view of the 110 page book of this particular paper, it would seem
prudent to avold the investment required for 1ts reproduction again,
We, of course, can reproduce the restricted data section of the
paper.
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